
 

 

  
Meeting 2011 April 18 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 
 

ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: WATER SHORTAGE RESPONSE PLAN 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

1.      THAT  Council amend the Waterworks Regulation Bylaw to incorporate the revised 
regional Water Shortage Response Plan, as outlined in Section 3.0 of this report. 

 
REPORT 

 
The Environment Committee, at its meeting held on 2011 April 12, received and adopted the 
attached report providing an update on the recent revisions to the regional Water Shortage 
Response Plan, and seeking amendment to the Waterworks Regulation Bylaw. 
 
The recently revised regional Lawn Sprinkling Regulations contained in the Water Shortage 
Response Plan will support reducing the per-capita peak hour and peak day demands, address the 
existing water transmission system challenges and defer new costly supply infrastructure.   
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor D. Johnston 
Chair 
 
Councillor S. Dhaliwal 
Vice Chair 
 
Councillor A. Kang 
Member 

 
 
Copied to: City Manager 

Director Engineering 
City Solicitor 
Director Parks, Recr. & Cult. Services 
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